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I would like to say that letting a family member of a Medicaid recipient be their worker can be a good 
thing due to the shortage of available workers. I also think it can be a bad situation when the worker takes 
advantage of their relative and does not perform the duties they are there to provide.  I have heard 
complaints from Medicaid recipients about their family member not cleaning for them but they don't 
want them to know because they don't want them to lose their job. Maybe this will be explained to family 
members who are providing these services that they will be held accountable for the work they provide 
for all clients especially a family member.   
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